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Dear Mr Fry, 
 
Further to your appearance at the recent Examination of the National Park 
Authority’s Local Development Plan, you will recall that the Authority was 
asked by the Inspector to provide you with contact details for the Welsh 
Government Regeneration Team with a view to discussing the proposals 
for your properties in Tenby. The relevant person to contact is Gillian 
McGregor, who is the Regeneration Manager in the Homes and Places 
Division. Her address is: 

 
 

 
 

 
Her telephone number is  and her email contact is 

 
 
Ms McGregor has advised that the Welsh Government’s current 
Regeneration programme (2018-21) is currently focussed on their priority 
locations of Pembroke and Haverfordwest and that all funding is currently 
allocated to those settlements. Future opportunities should be discussed 
with Pembrokeshire County Council as proposals for future consideration 
need to be endorsed by the local authority and the regional local authority 
group before making it onto a Regeneration priority list.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Hirst 
Planning Officer (Park Direction) 
 
 
 
 
 

 




